
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:44:47 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 5:48 PM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Holly Felton

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I know everything is getting more expensive, but Enbridge does not take into account that seniors and those on a
fixed income are severely affected by these rate increases, they need to give a senior discount. I get $1500/month in
pensions, and my rent is $1200/month, you do the math - groceries or heat?
Give us a break, we are stressed to the limit now.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




